
Thank you for your letter of 19 October.

but,

The Rt. Hon. James Molyneaux, JP., MP.
LEADER—THE ULSTER UNIONIST PARTY

a discussion, 
you.

House of Commons, 
London, SW1A OAA.

Private & Confidential
Dr John T Alderdice,
The Alliance Party of Northern Ireland
88 University Street
Belfast BT7 1HE.

I feel it would be a good idea to meet privately
as I have a series of commitments, culminating 

in my Party's Conference on 7 November, perhaps 
we could be in touch in mid-November to arrange

I hope this is agreeable to

May I, first of all, congratulate you on your 
election to the leadership of the Alliance 
Party? From personal experience, I would 
also like to add to my congratulations a little 
sympathy!

27 October, 1987.


